

Helsinki, 21 June 2016

Mr Janusz Kahl Honorary Consul of Finland in Krakow

Visit of business-delegation to Krakow and the Malopolskie Region

Dear Mr. Kahl

I would like to sincerely thank you for your cooperation in organizing the trip of the cleantech business-delegation to Krakow on the 12-13 June 2016.

Your support was invaluable in organizing the meetings and I appreciate the exchange of views we had on several trade topics. I hope to see an increase in the bilateral cooperation and trade between Krakow and Finland as a result of this trade mission.

I wish you a pleasant summer and success in your tasks.

Yours sincerely,

Lenita Toivakka

desita Tomale

Minister for Foreign Trade and Development